
Submitter: Barbara Dougan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

HB  3501 is a terrible idea.  To allow people to set up camps wherever they want our 

city would be so unattractive that no one would want to come here let alone live here.  

I and many people I know would just leave Portland.    It is horrible now, I cannot 

imagine what it would become.  Please do not vote for this crazy idea. 


